Dear partner,
Warm greetings from Prishtina!

We are happy to announce and invite your teaching staff to participate at our Summer School: 
"Developing a Sustainable future: Circular Economy, Climate, Energy and Environmental Policy" that will take place on the dates of 10-15th of July 2023.

Participants are invited under the framework of Erasmus+ Staff Mobility for Teaching. 

The program will have teaching hours in English on the topics of:
· Sustainable Future: Circular Economy
· Sustainable Future: Climate
· Sustainable Future: Energy
· Sustainable Future: Environmental Policy

Application Form 

The staff will be lecturing to Kosovo and international students, whom at the end of the school will be awarded 4 ECTS.
This will contribute to our Internationalization at Home strategy and benefit both parties academically and culturally. More information, please find the Draft Concept Note of the Summer School. 

In addition to the teaching program there will be organized cultural and networking activities! 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Kosovo!

P.s Please kindly share with the responsible staff at your university, if you are not in charge. We do apologize for any inconvience this might cause to you.   

All the best,
The international Office

	Erasmus + Projects Office    

Universum College Pristina, Kosovo
044 144 062 www.universum-ks.org  



